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MEDIA INVITATION 

MINISTER OF THE DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND 

INFRASTRUCTURE, PATRICIA DE LILLE TO BRIEF MEDIA ON LANDLORDS 

CONFERENCE 

 

The Department of Public Works and Infrastructure (DPWI) is responsible for the 

provision of office accommodation for government departments through using state-

owned properties or leasing in from the private sector.  

In order to achieve greater operational efficiencies in the provision of office 

accommodation for government departments, Minister of Public Works and 

Infrastructure, Patricia de Lille has convened the first Landlords Conference with all 

landlords which DPWI currently leases properties from.  

The aims of the conference are to:  

• To engage landlords regarding various issues that face the department, the 

landlords, and the industry as a whole.  

• To give a clear policy direction going forward and clarify any inconsistencies 

that currently persist. 

• To outline the various tools that the DPWI has adopted to mitigate the rising 

costs of leasing and achieve a greater level of water and energy efficiency  

• To outline the various strategies that the DPWI is implementing to reduce 

overreliance on private leases  



• To outline the DPWI’s strategy to optimize the utilization of the State Owned 

Property Portfolio  

• To engage the landlords on specific issues they may have with the Department  

 

During the conference Minister Patricia de Lille and senior managers from the 

department will engage landlords on various issues that the department, landlords and 

the industry at large grapple with. 

Some of DPWI’s leasing portfolio challenges entails letting-out agreements that run 

on a month-to-month basis and large number of rentals not being market-related. 

The conference ultimately aims to strengthen working relationships and partnerships 

between DPWI and private landlords and map the way forward for more efficient and 

effective operations that will assist both the department and landlords in their day to 

day operations.  

Minister de Lille will brief the media on the conference and its key objectives:  

Media briefing details:  

Date:  Thursday 28 July 2022 

Time:  12:00 - 13:00  

Venue: Birchwood Hotel and Conference centre, Boksburg 

All media are welcome to attend and are kindly requested to RSVP to Thami 
Mchunu  
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Media Liaison Officer to Minister Patricia de Lille: 

Zara Nicholson 

Mobile 079 416 5996 or Email: zara.nicholson@dpw.gov.za  
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